Dear Seth Hickey,

Thank you for all the help you have given me over the time I did my project, I really appreciated your help. As a requirement for achieving the rank of Eagle Scout I have to turn over all my remaining funds that I received by my fundraiser and donations from my project to the beneficiary which is the Stratham Recreation Department. The funds that I have leftover, is \$886.35 in a check. I would like to have the money first spent on the Eagle Scout Projects that were damaged from when the logging on the top of hill that took place. After the damaged projects are repaired, I would like to see the Recreation Department use the money in a way that benefits the department. Thank you again for all the help; Seth, the department, and the town by helping me achieve the rank of Eagle Scout and I go in front of the Eagle Board January 17, 2018!

Thank you,

David Scamman

